

## June Soccer News from the BBSC

2009

## Wrap-Up

As the spring season winds down, we wanted to thank you for your participation in the BBSC soccer program this spring. We appreciate your patience as we had to work around the very wet weather! Coaches, please give each player a ball at the end of the season. U8 nets will need to be returned to the office.

## **Blazer Try-Outs**



June 15<sup>th</sup>-June 16<sup>th</sup>, 2009 June 20<sup>th</sup>, 2009

At Groves High School Stadium Field

Please see our website for further details

## **Fall Registration**

You can mail in a registration form, drop it off at the BBSC office, or register online. The registration fee remains at \$85.00. Please register by July 22<sup>nd</sup> to avoid the late registration fee. ©



Check out our website... www.bbscsoccer.org
Field locations....age group rules..... Blazer
information....Weather Cancellations...Links to other soccer sites